y
Dear Parents/Carers, _%a_

This year our Lower Years’ Christmas Production is ‘Christmas Counts’ and it will be held in our school hall.
We have two main performances, one on Tuesday December 11" at 2pm and the other on Wednesday December
12" at 2pm.

We are able to allocate two tickets to each family. Once all families have notified us of the tickets they
require, some extra tickets may become available. Please only attend one performance, as we can then free
up tickets for grandparents, aunts and uncles, etc. Requests for extra tickets can be added on the slip below.

Little Popples Pre-School will be attending our dress rehearsal on Monday December 10™ at 2pm. This would be
a good performance to sign up for if you want to bring a pre-school chid that does not attend Little Popples on
Mondays. Pre-school children may be brought to our two main performances, if you are not able to make any
other arrangements for them; but please be mindful of any disturbance to the children that are performing.

At the end of each performance there will be an opportunity to take photographs, as taking
photographs or filming on devices such as mobile phones during the performance could distract
children, or hinder the view of the audience. Please be respectful of this request.

We are asking for a contribution of £1 per ticket, to help to cover some costs there will be for us.
Please return the slip below, with your ticket request and contribution, in a clearly marked envelope. There will
be a collection box at the school entrance. Mrs Thomas will be dealing with the ticket requests and queries. Your

tickets will be sent home with your child.

Thank you,
Mrs Coogan, Mrs Hall, Miss Pulling, Mrs Raffell and Mrs Thomas

RETURN SLIP

Child’s Name Class

Monday December 10* ticket/s @ £1 per ticket child ticket/s (children are free)

Tuesday December 11" ticket/s @ £1 per ticket

Wednesday December 12 ticket/s @ £1 per ticket

Total money included = £

(Two tickets maximum for adults altogether)

Request for additional tickets below, (please do not send in the money for additional tickets yet).



